
Half Term Opportunity for Students: 
 

DESiGN Residential Programme at Holt Hall 
 
Norfolk students are invited to attend DESiGN, Developing Environmental 
Sustainability in Greater Norfolk. 
 
"DESiGN" is a residential education programme run by Marshall Scholars at 
Holt Hall in Norfolk. Friday 30 May - Sunday 1 June 2014, Norfolk students 
can join several American postgraduate and University of East Anglia 
undergraduate mentors to explore environmental arts, policy, and science for 
three days in the beautiful grounds of Holt Hall enhancing their leadership, 
communication, and campaigning skills. DESiGN is intended to provide a fun 
but enriching opportunity for individuals and friends during Half Term, 
building skills and confidence to better prepare students for GCSEs, A levels, 
and university study. 
 
DESiGN is an open programme targeted at Years 8-10. Slightly older or 
younger students will be considered, but students are expected to be able to 
conduct themselves appropriately and independently in a diverse residential 
setting. At least four responsible and experienced adults will be staying 
overnight, in addition to a team of university mentors. 
 
Individual students and groups are invited to register now. Participation is 
limited to 30 students on a first-come, first-served basis. Parental permission 
is required. The programme is subsidised and run by the Marshall Scholars in 
partnership with Norfolk County Council and Friends of Holt Hall. Thanks to 
our partners’ support, cost to students is just £50 each for the three days 
including all meals and lodging. Families are responsible for transport to and 
from Holt Hall. 
 
For more information, please see https://sites.google.com/site/designnorfolk. 
To sign up, contact the Programme Coordinator Rebecca Farnum via 
becca@rebeccalfarnum.com.  
 


